
TAMPER-RESISTANT  
HYDRANT HOLD-DOWN NUT
Helps Prevent Unauthorized Operation

The Mueller® Tamper-Resistant Hydrant Hold-Down Nut 
is specially designed to make Mueller Centurion® and 
Improved Fire Hydrants more resistant to tampering.  
It replaces the existing hold-down nut (and weather cap 
on hydrants dated 1987 and earlier) and surrounds the 
operating nut, helping prevent unauthorized operation 
of the hydrant. The special operating wrench for use with 
this option may also be used with other hydrants.

The O-ring sealed hold-down nut may be ordered "open 
left" or "open right" as either original equipment or as 
a retrofit. (When ordered as original equipment, option 
#004 must be specified.) 

Contact your Mueller representative or distributor for 
more information on the Mueller Tamper-Resistant  
Hold-Down Nut.

CENTURION AND IMPROVED HYDRANTS
Open right: 144983 
Open left: 143112 
Operating wrench: A-310

Mueller refers to one or more of Mueller Water Products, Inc. a Delaware corporation (“MWP”), and its subsidiaries. MWP and each of its subsidiaries are legally separate and independent entities when providing 
products and services. MWP does not provide products or services to third parties. MWP and each of its subsidiaries are liable only for their own acts and omissions and not those of each other. MWP brands include 
Mueller®, Echologics®, Hydro Gate®, Hydro-Guard®, Jones®, Krausz®, Mi.Net®, Milliken®, Pratt®, Pratt Industrial®, Singer®, and U.S. Pipe Valve & Hydrant. Please see muellerwp.com/brands to learn more.
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For more information about Mueller or to view our full line of water products, please visit www.muellerwp.com or call Mueller customer service at 1.800.423.1323.


